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LGIAsuper kicks off first Annual Members Meeting in Brisbane 

LGIAsuper members descended on Brisbane City Hall last week for the fund’s first Annual Members 

Meeting (AMM). 

Members heard from LGIAsuper’s executive leadership team on the fund’s growth and performance 

over the past 12 months, as well as its investment strategy heading into 2020 and beyond.  

They also had the opportunity to speak candidly and directly with the fund’s decision makers, and to 

receive Super Health Checks from its superannuation specialists. 

LGIAsuper CEO Kate Farrar said the AMM was a fantastic concept because it gave the fund a chance to 

explain in detail to members how it was looking after their retirement savings.  

“Our members trust us with one of their most significant assets, so maintaining our integrity and 

transparency is extremely important,” Ms Farrar said. 

“I am also incredibly proud of what our fund has achieved for members over the last 12 months and 

the AMM provided an ideal platform to showcase some of these efforts. 

“In broad terms, we have worked very hard as a fund to harness global knowledge and innovations to 

improve the efficiency and effectiveness of our operations. 

“We have entered into significant new partnerships that will help us to improve our services, grow our 

returns, and succeed in the ever-changing landscape in which we operate. It is all part of our mission to 

deliver the best possible value to our members. 

“Last week’s inaugural LGIAsuper AMM marks a significant milestone in our fund’s 54-year history and I 

look forward to the prospect of welcoming more members to our AMM in 2020.” 

Speaking at the AMM, LGIAsuper member Richard Diehm said he found the event very useful. 

“I actually discovered there were some areas of my super that were lacking, but now I have the correct 

information and forms needed to get on top of my super,” Mr Diehm said. 

A full video and minutes of the Annual Members Meeting will be available from December at 

www.lgiasuper.com.au 
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About LGIAsuper  
LGIAsuper is a Queensland-based super fund that has provided trusted and reliable investment, advice and insurance 
solutions for more than 50 years. It looks after nearly $13 billion in retirement savings for around 80,000 members. The 
fund understands the needs of its members and their local communities because they listen and care. For more 
information on LGIAsuper, call 1800 444 396 or visit www.lgiasuper.com.au. 
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